
ABOUT THE GO PROJECT 
 

The Gospel is urgently needed! 

 

With American culture becoming more and more hostile toward the things of God and the 

Christian church, there is an urgent need for the Gospel of Jesus Christ to be carried out 

from the church into our surrounding communities. 

 

The EPC Presbytery of the East has answered the call. 

 

Recognizing the need for the Gospel and the reality that most of our churches struggle to 

reach people with the Gospel, the Presbytery of the East has entered into a partnership with 

the GO Center to empower our churches to shift to a more outward focus in ministry that is 

centered on fulfilling the Great Commission. 

 

HVPC is seizing the moment. 

 

The partnership between the Presbytery of the East and the GO Center has placed resources 

and support for Great Commission ministry in our reach, and we are seizing the moment by 

joining in on the ground floor of the GO PROJECT. As part of the GO PROJECT Pilot, we will 

have direct access to all that the GO Center offers in the way of training, consulting and 

coaching, and will have the benefit of all that can be learned from other churches as they 

navigate this same terrain. 

 

The ROADMAP is a proven process. 

 

Our journey to revitalization and Great Commission impact in our community will be guided 

by the GO Center’s ROADMAP to Missional Vitality. This ROADMAP includes Five Markers 

that will be reached over the course of 18-24 months: Marker 1 – Self-Discovery, Marker 2 

– Motivation, Marker 3 – Skill-Training, Marker 4 – Implementation, Marker 5 – Evaluation. 

HVPC is already primed by having hosted GO Center training some months ago and taking a 

few first steps. 

 

Dr. Ken Priddy is our personal guide. 

 

Dr. Ken Priddy is the Founder and Executive Director of the GO Center and he is the creator 

of the core training curriculum of the GO PROJECT revitalization process. He will be HVPC’s 

personal trainer, consultant and coach throughout the process, taking a hands-on role with 

the churches in the pilot. 

 

The GO PROJECT requires a very reasonable financial investment. 

 

To secure quality ministry of this type, churches are investing between $30,000 - $60,000. 

The GO Center is able to offer the GO PROJECT for $15,000 as a standard fee, discounted 

for HVPC to $12,500 due to the GO Center’s partnership with the Presbytery of the East 

(POTE). 


